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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/09/2023  20:58:552023/3639/T COMMNT Sarah Miller I have seen that there is a planning application to chop down a beautiful tree which I enjoy on a daily basis. It 

is an ancient, well established tree which will be home to lots of wildlife and so I think it should be protected. 

Once destroyed it would be missed and would dramatically change the view from the street towards LSU 

which so many enjoy. 

Best wishes

Sarah
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